
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Dover            Term : Summer 1 2018    

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

 

This term our new topic is ‘Bugs and 

Shrubs’ and we have been doing lots 

and lots of learning about this. 

In art we have been improving our 

observation skills and developing our 

use of shading. We have all drawn 

some amazing bug pictures. 

In maths we have been looking at 

sequences and have used objects to 

create our own repeating patterns. 

To support our life skills we have also 

been doing a range of activities 

including ironing and sorting recycling. 

All of us enjoyed the ironing, some of 

us have even started ironing our 

clothes at home now!! 

Earlier on in the term we also got to 

hold some chicks that had hatched at 

school. They were really cute and soft. 

The highlight of the half term though 

has been activities week. We all took 

part in lots of fun things including 

abseiling and archery. Some of us 

were really scared to do the abseiling 

but a number of us did it with a little 

encouragement from our friends. We 

really enjoyed bowling too as we got 

to play in teams with pupils from other 

classes. This gave us the chance to 

make new friends.  

 

Dates to remember –  

 

End of term: Friday 20th July 

 

Start of Autumn term: Thursday 6th Sep 

 

 

                        
 
                

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


